
Your Pet is IMPORTANT  to Us!

     Because we care about your pet's safety, health and wellbeing, it 
is my obligation to inform you about the risks and possible 
permanent damage that may occur when the special type of coat
on a double-coated dog is cut or shaven down.
    By signing this form, you understand that, when both layers
of the coat are removed, the wooly undercoat will grow back faster
and thicker than normal, and the topcoat may take months or years 
to grow back, if ever. This could become a permanent condition of
your dog's coat, and this could expose your dog's sensitive skin to 
environmental hazards which could lead to conditions needing veterinary care, 
of which the groomer will not be responsible.

     I hereby grant permission to this grooming establishment to obtain

emergency veterinary treatment for my pet at my expense.
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Signature
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